
 
From: Helen Bromley  
Sent: 04 June 2018 08:48 
To: Chris Carter 
Cc: Fiona Thomson 
Subject: Stanborough Close 

 

I understand that an application for a variation to several of the bungalows has now been 

submitted. 

I have called in previous applications in this Close and would like to call in this latest one 

too. 

 

This would be a fundamental change to the use of these dwellings which needs to be 

considered by the DMC, in order that all the implications of any decision, may be fully 

discussed and understood by all. 

Kind Regards  

Helen 

 

 

Cllr. Helen Bromley 

Handside Ward 

Chair of Social Overview Scrutiny Committee  

 

Sent from my iPad 

 


